January 20, 2015

Donna Brennan, Purchasing Division - Senior Buyer
- City of Grand Prairie

326 W. Main St.

P.0O. Box 534045

Grand Prairie, TX 75053-4045

Re: City of Grand Prairie via reguiar delivery and email
Grand Prairie Municipal Airport
South Taxilane Extension and Hangar Access Taxilane Construction (RFB No. 15043)
Project (W.0.) No. 615.116

Mrs. Brennan:
We have reviewed the bid proposals on the above-referenced project, which were publicly opened, as duly
advertised, on Tuesday, January 13, 2015, at 2:00 p.m. at the Office of the City Purchasing Division, Fiscal

Administration Building. A total of four {4) bids were received on this project. As shown on the attached bid
tabulation sheets, the low total bid for the project, in the amount of $396,516.67, was submitted by Aerofirma

Corporation.

From a review of the bid proposals submitted, the information submitted with the bid proposal, and after
speaking with references provided by Aerofirma, the low bidder appears to be qualified to perform the work
required.

Ptease let me know if you have any questions or if | can be of any further assistance.
Respectfully,

KSA Engineers, Inc.

r

Eltiot Neph, P.E.
Project Manager

EBN/cp
Enclosures: Bid Tabulation
Bid Summary
Pc: Randy Byers, Grand Prairie Municipal Airport Director, via email

Anna Doll, City of Grand Prairie, via email
Roemin Khavari, City of Grand Prairie, via email
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